
 

 

Lila’s Log:  Making Friends, Bringing Comfort, and Spreading our Lord’s Message 

 

Fellow BSLC Members!  K9 Comfort Dog Lila here, with my summer report. 

My team, along with Rhoda Comfort Dog’s team, was invited to the Germantown Library for a presentation 

on our ministry. Library goers braved the rainstorm to meet with us in a cozy conference room. The 

weather sure didn’t stop the pets and hugs coming our way! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



My team and I hope you all have an enjoyable, relaxing, and restorative summer.  There’s nothing like the 

beauty of rich green farm fields, the sun sparkling off a peaceful lake, the comfort of loved ones 

appreciating this fantastic season along with us. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours in Peace and Comfort, 

Lila  


